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Damien Pfeiffer 
NSW Planning & Environment - Dubbo - Western Region 
 
 
via email to:  westernregion@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Damien 
 
EXTENSION REQUEST FOR GATEWAY DETERMINATION TIMEFRAME FOR AMENDMENT 10 TO 
WENTWORTH LEP 2011 (PP_2015_WENTW_004_00)  
 
I refer to the abovementioned Gateway Determination issued by the Department of Planning & 
Environment. 
 
Council has previously requested three extensions to the expiry timeframe which were approved 
by the Department. The current timeframe expires 6 April 2020. 
 
Council is now seeking a fifth, twelve-month extension to 6 April 2021. We understand this will be 
the last extension we will seek regarding this matter should the Department support it. 
 
Should you require any further information please contact the Health & Planning Division 03 5027 5027. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

 

MATTHEW CARLIN 
DIRECTOR HEALTH & PLANNING 
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